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I wish to object most strongly against allowing night time flights. This is a gross
infringement on my human rights to enjoy an uninterrupted nights sleep. It will affect my
ability to work,drive and carry out my daily tasks safely and cause me undue stress and so
affect my health and mental stability.

PLEASE DO NOT PROCEED WITH THIS SELFISH AND DANGEROUS PLAN.
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